
 

 

 

May 5, 2020 

VIA FAX and EMAIL 

Dear Local Presidents, 

 It is with regret and sorrow that the National Union announces the passing of Local 300 mail 
handler, Nadir Tiliouine. His death is attributed to complications from the coronavirus. Brother 
Tiliouine passed on April 29, 2020.  

Nadir began his career with the USPS in 2005; he worked in the NJI-NDC. He was a kind man, 
known for being a hard worker. Nadir was 62 years old. Please watch local sources for funeral 
arrangement details. 

 Please keep Brother Tiliouine’s family and loved ones in your thoughts and prayers. 

 

         Fraternally, 

                                                    

      Michael J Hora 
      National Secretary-Treasurer 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:    Paul Hogrogian, National President 
  National Executive Board 
  National/Regional CAD  
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